
VIDEO:  Processing  Yucca
Leaves  for  Quick  and  Easy
Primitive Cordage
Before the invention of nails, screws, and other fasteners,
the world was literally tied together with cordage. It should
be at the top of the list for every survival kit, but what do
you do when there isn’t any available cordage?

In this video, Tyler explains how to make strong cordage from
the  fibers  of  the  yucca  plant.  This  is  incredibly  useful
knowledge for when you run out of cordage, or better yet when
you use natural cordage to conserve your stash of man-made
cordage.

These techniques can be applied to a huge array of natural
fibers, and we encourage you to experiment with plants in your
area. While this skill may seem simple, like many, it takes
practice to master. Once you try out these techniques, or if
you’ve used them before, let us know how it goes in the
comments.

Disclaimer: This video content is for informational purposes
only. Although the author and publisher have made every effort
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to ensure that the information is correct, the author and
publisher do not assume and hereby disclaim any liability to
any party for any loss, damage, or disruption caused by errors
or omissions, whether such errors or omissions result from
negligence, accident, or any other cause. The publisher and
the author make no guarantees concerning the level of success
you may experience by following the advice contained in this
video.


